
 

 

 
 

 
29th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am writing to remind you that on Monday, May 3rd 2021, the Academy will be closed for the May 
Day Bank Holiday. 
 
The Academy will reopen as normal on the following day – Tuesday, May 4th 2021. 
 
I do hope that everyone will enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J. Ludlow 
Principal 
 
 
 


